
Dear boss,

I don’t ask for much. Or maybe I do. Either way, I am writing to request approval to attend 
the 2015 JAMF Nation User Conference (JNUC) in Minneapolis, Minnesota. This free—
yes, free—three-day conference is put on by JAMF Software, the makers of our Apple 
device management software, the Casper Suite. 

The JNUC runs October 13-15, and provides me with the best—and cheapest—way to 
hone my skills and bring a wealth of knowledge back to our organization. The things I’ll 
learn will not only help me better deploy, secure, and inventory our devices, but will help  
our employees and users get the most out of our Apple investment. They’ll be more 
productive, more self-reliant, and more excited to come to work every day. 

By attending the largest Apple IT event in the world, I’ll be able to:

	 •	 Get more out of the software that we’re paying for
	 •	 Discover new ideas and practical workflows for device management
	 •	 Ready our organization for the future by preparing for upcoming OS upgrades
	 •	 Receive hands-on training from industry experts during workshops and labs
	 •	 Stop asking you for things for at least three days

I encourage you to visit the 2015 JNUC website for more information:  
http://www.jamfsoftware.com/events/jamf-nation-user-conference/2015/ 

Thanks for considering this tremendous opportunity!

Sincerely,

http://www.jamfsoftware.com/events/jamf-nation-user-conference/2015/

